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Dean’s Council – Minutes 

   
 

July 28, 2021 via email 
 

Topic Responsible 
Party 

Discussion/Outcome 

1. Speech Expression & Assembly Policy 
 

Brooks Due to a new North Dakota legislative requirement passed last spring, all NDUS college 
and universities are required to update their speech expression and assembly policies 
to be in compliance with the new legislation by August 1.  Thanks to Larry and 
Danielle’s work, the attached revised policy meets the new requirements.  At this time, 
we need Dean’s Council action so that the policy is effective by August 1. 
Click Here for attachment 
 
An email was sent to Dean’s Council by Dr. Migler on July 28, 2021 asking for the 
Council to please review the policy as soon as possible and respond with a vote to 
Sandy by noon, Thursday, July 29. 
 
Moved by Larry Brooks, seconded by Corey Gorder. Motion carried by a unanimous 
vote by all members. 
 

 

https://ndusbpos.sharepoint.com/sites/DCB/com/dc/Shared%20Documents/Forms/AllItems.aspx?RootFolder=%2Fsites%2FDCB%2Fcom%2Fdc%2FShared%20Documents%2FAgenda%20Attachments%2F2021%2FEmail%20vote%207%2D28%2D2021&FolderCTID=0x012000C3003FC2A3103743B7F83E1DBEA1900B
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